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Trace Schmeltz of the Chicago office co-authored a June 19 article for the
American Bar Association, “The SEC’s Regulation Best Interest: How to
Prepare for the New Standard of Conduct.”
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https://www.americanbar.org/groups/litigation/committees/securities/practice/2019/how-to-prepare-for-new-standard-of-conduct-regulation-best-interest/

